October 2, 1998

Bryan Arrant o ; "
State of New Mexico R peg
Energy, Minerals and Natural NS &
Resources Department o %
Oil Conservation Division h qu? S7 o7 ‘i:i/ ’

811 South First Street T

Artesia, New Mexico 88210

RE: Parkway West 28 #1
API# 015-20760
N-20-T19S-R29E
Eddy County

Dear Bryan:

Enclosed for the intention to plug the subject well are the following items:

C-103 Sundry Notice (original and two copies)
Proposed plugging well bore diagram

I apologize for not getting this to you earlier. If you have any questions or need additional information, I
can be reached at (303) 573-4721. Thank you for your time in this matter.

Sincerely,
Scott M. Webb

Regulatory Coordinator

Ocean Energy, Inc. 410 Building 410 17th Street, Suite 1400 Denver, Colorado 80202 (303) 573-5100



